
‭Dear Military Spouses,‬

‭On behalf of the Chief Warrant and Warrant Officers Association, I extend warm‬
‭greetings and heartfelt appreciation to all military spouses as we celebrate Military‬
‭Spouse Day.‬

‭Today, we honor the resilience, sacrifice, and unwavering support of military spouses‬
‭across the nation. Your dedication and strength do not go unnoticed. You stand as‬
‭pillars of strength, holding families together during times of separation, uncertainty, and‬
‭transition. Your unwavering support enables our service members to fulfill their duties‬
‭with peace of mind, knowing that their loved ones are cared for and supported on the‬
‭home front.‬

‭Military spouses are the unsung heroes who manage households, juggle‬
‭responsibilities, and build communities wherever duty calls. Your selflessness and‬
‭adaptability serve as an inspiration to us all. Whether you're navigating deployments,‬
‭frequent relocations, or the challenges of balancing family life with career aspirations,‬
‭your resilience shines brightly, illuminating the path for others to follow.‬

‭On this special day, we salute you, our military spouses, for your sacrifices, your‬
‭courage, and your unwavering commitment to service. Your strength and devotion‬
‭embody the very essence of resilience, and for that, we are eternally grateful.‬

‭Thank you for your service to our nation, for your sacrifices, and for your enduring spirit.‬
‭May you be celebrated not just today, but every day, for the invaluable contributions you‬
‭make to our military community and beyond.‬

‭With deepest gratitude,‬

‭CWO4 Christian Westerdahl‬
‭National President‬
‭Chief Warrant and Warrant Officers Association, USCG‬


